
 

 

January 2020 

Dear Parents 

 

As you know Catholic Schools are supported by contributions at Church.  We have been very fortunate to be able to 

improve significantly the school building in order to provide a lovely environment for our children. 

The school has been extremely fortunate to receive money from the fund.  During the last few years parents have 

given very generously, which has enabled us to put back some of the money we have received. 

It is very important that families support the school building fund, so that all Catholic Schools can continue to make 

improvements to their buildings now and in the future. 

The Bishop suggests £15 per child.  As a school we would suggest £15 per family.  At Our Lady and St. Edward’s we 

would ask you to contribute what you feel you can afford. 

For your convenience we have set this up on ParentPay so that you may contribute without bringing in cash. Each 

child has had a maximum of £15 allocated to them; however, if you have more than one child at the school, please 

only pay on the eldest child. 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

          


